
Email Correspondence to TIE List 
 
From  : Robb, Kathy [mailto:KRobb@hunton.com] 
Sent  : Wednesday, November 01, 2000 7:33 PM 
To  : 'nyiso_tech_exchange@global2000.net' 
Subject : ICAPWG DRAFT TARIFF FOR REVIEW 
 
 
Attached is a draft Tariff Section 5 for review, in preparation for the next 
ICAPWG meeting on November 8. Your comments are welcome. If you spot errors 
or have word changes you would like to suggest, please do not hesitate to 
forward them to me before the November 8 meeting. 
 
For ease of review, we are providing two copies of the draft. The first is 
marked against the existing Tariff to show additions and deletions; the 
second is a clean copy of the new language without blacklining. 
 
NYISO Staff and ICAPWG members are continuing to work on the ICAP Manual and 
Attachment J changes. Those documents will be recirculated shortly under 
separate cover. The consultant's report updating the Brattle Report and 
NYISO Staff's analysis of it will also be circulated under separate cover 
when those documents are complete. 
 
As we have done previously, we will continue to work through the Tariff 
between now and the November 8 meeting and will describe at the meeting any 
additional changes resulting from the work that was done after this document 
was circulated. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Kathy Robb 
Hunton & Williams 
krobb@hunton.com 
212.309.1128 
fax212.309.1100 
 
 
Attachments inlude: 
1) RED Draft Stage II for ICAPWG 11-08-00.PDF 
2) CLEAN Draft Stage II for ICAPWG 11-08-00.PDF 
 
 


